
2014 RAFFLE CALENDARS AVAILABLE!! 
Get yours while they last!  The Viking has a good supply of them, or call Matt Harp at 920-858-
3347.  Same as last year, $20 gets you in the hopper and after you win, your name goes back in!  
We only sell 1,000 so get yours now!  Turn in sold calendars to Matt, Joel, Rose, or stop for a 
drink at the Viking and turn them in there!  Be sure to get them in before year end.  Thanks also 
to our sponsors of the calendar.  Please be sure to patronize their establishments and thank them 
when you see them. 
 
On a side note about calendars, I want to thank all of you who won in the calendar drawing and have 
graciously returned the check to the Club as a donation.  That is above and beyond and most appreciated!! 
 
WOOD DUCK HOUSE CONSTRUCTION DAY - JANUARY 17TH, 2015 
The Lake Poygan Sportsmen's Club again will construct about 50+ wood duck houses at Vic 
Springstroh's shop on Boom Bay Heights Road near the park.  Join us for some hands on fun 
while helping to create some habitat at Vic's shop next to the Boom Bay Park.  We usually have a 
sandwich, some soup and a couple cold ones when the work is done. 
 
CALL FOR CANDIDATES 
Please attend our next meeting January 6th to volunteer yourself or another as an officer or for a 
position on our Board of Directors.  Elections will be held at that meeting and we take 
nominations right up until voting. 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER  
Tuesday January       6      7:00pm     General Meeting and Election at The Viking 
Saturday January   17  9:00 am    Wood Duck House Building at the Springstroh Shop 
Tuesday February     3      7:00pm     General Meeting at The Viking 
 
 

LAKE POYGAN 
SPORTSMEN’S CLUB

PRESERVING OUR RESOURCES  
DECEMBER, 2014  VOL. 22,  NO. 12 



 
 
       
 

 
 
 
 
 
Lake Poygan Sportsmen’s Club  
PO Box 76 
Larsen, WI  54947-0076 

PRSRT STD 
U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 
WINNECONNE, WI 

PERMIT NO. 11


